

# **Bumbles Nursery Maghull**

Newsletter December 2021

I'm a little reindeer,
Ready to fly.
I'll pull Santa's sleigh
Up in the sky.
Christmas is here.
We can't be late.
All the children
Just cannot wait!



### Christmas Celebrations

Due to some restrictions still in place and Covid numbers still too high, we will be having a Christmas week, where we will celebrate something every day so all children can get involved, instead of party dates for everyone. We invite all children to wear something festive each day during the festive week starting Monday 6<sup>th</sup> December.

Monday 6<sup>th</sup> December – All rooms Christmas baking day

Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> December 2021 – Christmas Dinner Day

Thursday 9th December 2021 – Baby Bees and Bizzy Bees Party day

Friday 10<sup>th</sup> December 2021 – Honey Bees Party day

#### Christmas Carol Service

During the week commencing 13<sup>th</sup>
December, each day, Bizzy Bees children
will be singing a song. This will be videod
and put together as one Carol service.









#### **Events**

Friday 10<sup>th</sup> December 2021 – Christmas Jumper Day – Join us to help raise money for Save the Children by wearing your favourite Christmas jumper to nursery. Please give a donation and money raised will go to Save the Children charity and our defibrillator fund.

Friday 17<sup>th</sup> December 2021 – Last day for 2-year funded term time only children to attend.

Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> January 2022 – Reopen to most children.

Monday 10<sup>th</sup> January 2022 – Reopen to all 2-year funded term time children.

#### Christmas Food Bank

We are collecting food for our children to take to the foodbank in Maghull. There will be a box in the hallway from Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> November to place all your lovely contributions in.

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your help.

#### Christmas Shut Down

The nursery will close on 24<sup>th</sup> December 2021 @ 1pm and re open again on Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> January 2022 @ the normal time of 8am.

## <u>Christmas hamper Raffle</u>

We will be raffling a Christmas hamper filled with lots of lovely goodies! Any donations to our hamper will be very much appreciated. Raffle tickets will be on sale from the office from Monday 29th November.

#### Thank You

Thank you once again for trusting us with the care of your precious little ones. It is fabulous to watch them grow and develop further each day they're in our care! If you ever have any queries or questions, please always feel free to come and speak to myself or a member of my team.

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!





